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Construction is happening on Snelling Avenue 

 
Date: 

 October 4, 2017 
 
What is happening? 

 Construction of parking bays on the east side of Snelling Avenue at Bayard Avenue, Watson 
Avenue, and Niles Avenue. 

 Construction of center medians between Ford Parkway and Randolph Avenue. 
 
When is it happening? 
2017  

 Work on the parking bays is expected to begin October 16, 2017. 

 The parking bays will be completed before winter and all work will halt during the winter 
months.  

2018 

 Construction of the center medians will begin in the spring of 2018.  

 The anticipated end date for the entire project is June 30, 2018. 
 
What is the impact to you? 

 During construction, there will be lane shifts — please be mindful of signage. 

 After construction, there will be some loss of parking on the east side of Snelling Avenue.  
 
What are the benefits of the project? 

 More green space and improved lighting for safer pedestrian crossings. 
 
Where can I find project information and updates? 

 www.stpaul.gov/construction. 
 
Who should you call with questions or concerns? 

 Contact Project Inspector Tom Rooney at 651-775-3040.   
 Tom should be the first person you reach out to.   



Thank you, 

 
Barbara Mundahl 
Project Engineer 
barbara.mundahl@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 
 

IMPORTANT PHONE NUBMERS 
Project Inspector Tom Rooney 651-775-3040 
(first call should be to the project inspector) 

 
After Hours Emergency Line 651-266-9700 

 
Assessments 651-266-8858 

 
Contractor:  Bituminous Roadways, Inc. 651-686-7001 

 
Saint Paul Street Construction General Line 

*Project Inspector Tom Rooney  
651-266-6080 
651-775-3040 

 
Xcel Energy 800-895-2999 
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